
From: Martin Crane  
Sent on: Monday, January 8, 2024 8:50:18 AM 
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Oxford Local Plan 2040 consultation - Friends of Lye Valley response 
    
 
Hi 
As an active volunteer at the Lye Valley and with Oxford Conservation Volunteers (OCV) I’m emailing 
in support of the submission made by Friends of the Lye Valley and that all the other sites across 
Oxford I go with the Oxford Conservation Volunteers also need protection and support, Biodiversity 
is in crisis and the Climate Assembly supported action on improving biodiversity. The OCV mailing list 
is over 1000 I think (sorry I need to check…). The citizens of Oxford are concerned! 
Best regards 
 Martin Crane 

 Oxford,            
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